
Topic/English  

The children have visited their new class and met Mr. 

Dennis and Mrs. Baskerville who will be teaching them in 

year 5.  

Over the summer holiday it would be a good idea if you 

could keep a diary of what you have been doing. It would 

also be a good idea to take up the Weymouth library 

reading challenge, which is reading a book a week.  
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

             

             

             

             

           

 
 

Parents in 
Partnership 

 Summer Week 12 15.7.19 

Year 4 

Class Newsletter 

A final thank-you to all 
children, in Y4 who have 

worked so hard this year and 
to parents who have been 
support of their children’s 

learning. 
Mrs Chase and  

Mr Brown 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Over the holiday trying to keep applying what 
we have learned in class to everyday situations. 
How much change will you get? 
What time will it be when? 
How far away is? 
What is the total of? 
What is the difference between? 
There are plenty of Y5 activity/work books in shops, 
you could buy and try. These will have work in and 
would give you ideas of what you will be learning in 
Y5. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children                         
maybe 

possibly 
certainly 
perhaps 

possibility 

Red Group 
Year 1-2 words 

sugar 
could 
would 
should 
parents 

Yellow Group 
Year 3-4 words 

woman 
women 

however 
although 
therefore 

Blue Group 
Year 5-6 words 

symbol 
system 

furthermore 
nevertheless 
purification* 

Have a happy, relaxing summer holiday and 
remember to help at home and stay safe!  


